
 

To:  Solar for Schools Committee

From:  Lynn Brott

Re:  East Grand Forks Public Schools Solar application

Date:  07-28-2025

This is written record that the East Grand Forks School Board has given Superintendent 

Kevin Grover permission to apply for the Minnesota Solar for Schools grant for Central Middle 

School.  This permission is with the direction to work with other local administrators along with 

supporting agencies to develop an application for ISD 595 and provide educational as well as 

economic opportunities for the district.

    This is our first application for this program, but Superintendent Grover had applied 1 

other time when at a prior district and was successful in that application. The district does have a 

small array at South Point Elementary that was installed in collaboration with the City of East 

Grand Forks is our understanding.  Mr. Grover has had contact with East Grand Forks Water and 

Light (Keith Mykleseth) along with some rough design discussion with Ziegler Energy Solutions 

(Chris Grunseth).
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